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To: Ms. Eva Chu

Alameda County Health Care Services

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Room 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

We have enclosed:
Copies Description

1 Well Abandonment Report
RE: Former Chevron Service Station 9-2621

o 7667 Amador Valley Boulevard
Dublin, California

Foryour: ____ Use '
Approval and Signature
X Review

X Information

Comments: At the request of Mr, Kenn ' f Chevron U.S.A. Products Compan
PACIFIC is pleased to submit the attach bandonment report for the Chevron
Service Station referenced above. With the issuance of this report, Chevron understands
that a case closure letter may be prepared. If you have any questions, please call me at

Roger Hoffmore

2025 Gateway Place, Suite 440, San Jose, California 95110 (408) 441-7500 FAX (408) 441-7539
11315 Sunrise Gold Circle, Suite M, Rancho Cordova, California 95742 (916) 858-2350 FAX (916) 858-2355
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Ms. Eva Chu

Alameda County Health Care Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Room 250
Alameda, California 94502-6577

Re: Monitoring Well Abandonment
Former Chevron U.S.A. Service Station 9-2621
7667 Amador Valley Boulevard
Dublin, California

Dear Ms. Chu:

This letter, prepared by Pacific Environmental Group, Inc. (PACIFIC) on behalf of
Chevron U.S.A. Products Company {Chevron), documents the completion of well
abandonment activities at the site referenced above. This work was performed in
accordance with the Alameda County Health Care Services Agency letter, dated
December 13, 1995, and PACIFIC’s Case Closure Recommendation Report, dated
August 25, 1995,

Monitoring Wells MW-1 through MW-6 were abandoned on February 27, 1996 by
drilling out each well to total depth. The resulting boreholes were backfilled from the
bottom up with neat cement to grade, in accordance with Bulletin 74-90, California Well
Standards, California Department of Water Resources, June 1991. Drilling was -
performed by MDE, a state-licensed well driller, and observed by a PACIFIC geologist.
Permits for well abandonment were approved by, and are on file at, Zone 7 Water
Agency (Permit No. 96021). Encroachment for well abandonment activities located
within the City of Dublin right-of-way were approved by, and are on file at, the City of
Dublin Public Works Department (Permit No. 96-15).

Well debris resulting from the abandonment activities will be temporarily stockpiled
onsite, pending laboratory analysis and will be removed from the site by Chevron’s
disposal contractor, IWM, and disposed of at an appropriate landfill.
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March 1, 1996

Please call our office at (916) 858-2350 if you have any questions or comments
regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

Pacific Environmental Group, Inc,

y

Roger Hoffmore
Staff Geologist

Greg Barclay
Senior Geologist
RG 6260

cc:  Mr. Kenneth Kan, Chevron U.S.A. Products Company

Ms. Bette Owen, Chevron U.S.A. Products Company

Mr. Kevin Graves, Regional Water Quality Control Board -
San Francisco Bay Region

Mr. Jerry Lemm, J.L. Lemm & Associates, 5506 Sunol Blvd., Suite 203,
Pleasanton, CA 94566-7779

Ms. Helen Janin, ¢/o James Hotchkiss, 25 Avenida De Orinda, Orinda, CA
94563-2386

Ms. Deanna Harding, Gettler-Ryan, Inc., 6747 Sierra Ct., Suite J, Dublin, CA

94568

9200189b\report



